
From the Principal  

 
 

 Term 2 Week 1 Tuesday, 19th April 

Mission Beach State School 

 

We would like to acknowledge the Djiru people and the sacredness of the land on which our 

school is built

                

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been great to reconnect with students, staff and families as we 
begin Term 2’s learning together.  

As we begin the new term it is important for families to stay in touch 
with their Classroom Teachers especially if you have any concerns 
about your child academically, behaviourally or socially and 
emotionally. Your classroom teacher should be your first point of call 
to see if the concern can be addressed at a classroom level. If you 
have addressed a concern with the teacher and you are unsatisfied 
with the response, please don’t hesitate to contact the school to book 
a meeting with me.   

Parking and drop offs 

Just a reminder that parents are not to park in the staff car park at 
any time. Please use the spaces at the front of the school for drop 
off’s and pick up’s and when visiting the school. Many parents are still 
accessing the cul-de-sac in front of the hall to drop their child off 
especially in wet weather. All students need to be dropped off at the 
front of the school for safety reasons. 

We have had many visits since the commencement of the year from 
the local cassowaries. Please remind your child/ren to stay away and 
to never approach them. We have put signs up around the 
entrance/exit points around the school to keep our gates closed. 
Please help out by closing the gate behind you. 

Breakfast Club 

Breakfast Club will be starting next week! It is very exciting to 
announce that we will be starting a breakfast club on Tuesday and 
Thursday commencing next week. A big thank you to our P&C 
president Randal Russell for seeking donations from local 
organisations for food donations. Breakfast club will commence at 8 
and run to 8:20am. Toast and spreads (no peanut butter) as well as 
Milo and milk will be on offer to start with. If you are interested in 
volunteering some time to support breakfast club, please contact the 
school to register your interest and days available and someone will 
be in touch to confirm. 
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At the end of term 2 we complete our end of semester one reporting. At that time, student report cards 
will be sent home. There will be a change to the reports as of semester one. Staff will be awarding 
grades and effort for each subject area and a comment for behaviour and overall. Classroom teachers 
will be holding parent teacher interviews/open classrooms towards the end of term. 

Please check that your contact details are up to date with us. The easiest way to do this is via 
QParents. If you don’t have QParents yet, please speak to our office staff and they can assist you 

ANZAC Day Commemorations 2024 
 
The 2024 ANZAC Day march will be held as usual next Thursday, 25th April in Tully. The assembly 
area for the march will be in the Main Street opposite MITRE 10 Tully in Butler Street. 
 
All MBSS children are invited to march. Student will need to be at the assembly point by 9.30am as 
the march will commence at 9.40am. Students need to be in full school uniform, closed in shoes 
and hat (NO SPORTS SHIRTS, THONGS, OR CAPS). It is also advisable for them to carry a water 
bottle.  
 
Parents are also welcome to attend our school ANZAC Day Service in the Hall on Wednesday, 24th 
April 2024 from 2.30pm. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I look forward to another exciting term ahead! 

Regards, 

Kristina Haigh 

Principal 

 

 

 



P&C News 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



    

Community New 
                                                                                                                                                       This is a small fun class for art 

loving kids to get that bit extra 
into their growing arts practice. 
If your child loves art and is 
between 8yrs-14yrs this could be 
that bit extra just for them! 
Drawing, painting, sculpture and 
printmaking are all topics that are 
explored. 
Studio materials are all 
included, brushes etc. and 
canvas' and paints are included. 
It's $240.00 for the term 
Over 8 weeks 
Beginning Week 3 
Thursday 2nd May - Thursday 
20th June, 2024 

Email or phone for your interest - 0438455409.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 



 



QParents Information 

Mission Beach State School has 

transitioned to online consent through the 

QParents portal, offering benefits such as 

no more lost permission notes, reporting 

student absences, and updating personal information. 

For assistance with getting started, please call the 

school on 40 888 333 



Term 2 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat/Sun 

Week 1 

April 15 

 

Parade in the 
Hall, 9am 
Parents 

Welcome 

Nude Food 
Tuesday 

 

Senior Band 
1.10pm – 1.40pm 

 

Junior Band 
1.10pm – 1.40pm 

 

Peninsula 
Basketball 

 

Marimba Club 
1.10pm – 
1.40pm 

P&C Meeting 
3.15pm 

 

Week 2 

April 22 

 

Parade in the 
Hall, 9am 
Parents 

Welcome 

Nude Food 
Tuesday 

 

Senior Band 
1.10pm – 1.40pm 

 

 

 
 

ANZAC DAY 
Public 

Holiday 
NO School 

  

Marvellous 
Hands-on 
Monday 
Prep A 

Marimba Club 
1.10pm – 
1.40pm 

 
MBSS ANZAC 
Day Service 

2.30pm 

Week 3 

April 29 

 

Parade in the 
Hall, 9am 
Parents 

Welcome 

District 
Cross Country 

 

Senior Band 
1.10pm – 1.40pm 

 

Junior Band 
1.10pm – 1.40pm 

 

  

Marvellous 
Hands-on 
Monday 
Prep A 

Marimba Club 
1.10pm – 
1.40pm 

Twenty16 
Garden 

Working Bee 
3.15pm– 4.30pm 

Week 4 

May 6 

 

Labour Day Parade in the 
Hall, 9am 
Parents 

Welcome 

Senior Band 
1.10pm – 1.40pm 

 

Junior Band 
1.10pm – 1.40pm 

 

 

 
Soccer Gala 

Day 

 

Marimba Club 
1.10pm – 
1.40pm 

P&C Meeting 
3.15pm 

 

Nude Food 
Tuesday 

 

 

Week 5 

May 13 

 

Parade in the 
Hall, 9am 
Parents 

Welcome 
 

Nude Food 
Tuesday 

 

 
Senior Band 
1.10pm – 1.40pm 

 

Junior Band 
1.10pm – 1.40pm 

 

  

Marimba Club 
1.10pm – 
1.40pm 

National 
Simultaneous 

Reading 
 

 


